
 

 

 

MOTION ON URUGUAY 

 

The International Association of Judges expresses its deep concern about the 

current situation of the Judges of Uruguay. 

The IAJ directs the President to write to the Government of Uruguay 

requesting that it undertakes to negotiate a resolution of the dispute that has lasted 5 

years already. 

The IAJ also requests the Government to comply with the judgements of the 

Supreme Court and respect the Constitution and the democratic regime which it 

establishes and the principle of equality and separation of powers.  


